
 

 

 

 

The Government of Japan provides grant assistance to three organisations 

in Gauteng, Mpumalanga, and North West. 
 

On 5 March 2025, Mr SHIMIZU Fumio, Ambassador of Japan to the Republic of South 

Africa, signed grant contracts with representatives of the following three organisations in 

Gauteng, Mpumalanga and Northwest to implement Grant Assistance for the Grassroots 

Human Security Projects (GGP).  

 

-Recipient Organisation’s Name: SANCA Eastern Gauteng 

-Project Title: The Project for the Provision of a Mobile Clinic Vehicle to SANCA Eastern 

Gauteng in Gauteng (USD51,045) 

 

-Recipient Organisation’s Name: Family Restoration Foundation  

-Project Title: The Project for the Provision of a Mobile Clinic Vehicle in Ehlanzeni 

District, Mpumalanga (USD68,551) 

 

-Recipient Organisation’s Name: Tlhaole Secondary School 

-Project Title: The Project for the Construction of a Science Laboratory for Tlhaole 

Secondary School, Zeerust, North West (USD67,023)  

 

GGP is a Japanese funding scheme that was started in 1989. It assists non-profit 

organisations with a direct impact on the well-being of people at grassroots level. Since 

its inception, more than 600 projects have been implemented in South Africa.   

 

The Embassy of Japan hopes this support will help to achieve social and economic well-

being for the people of Gauteng, Mpumalanga, and North West. 
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